
From: Pepper, James [James.Pepper@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, November 09, 2016 1:09 PM 

To: Schwartz, Thea; Gretkowski, Rosemary 

Subject: Hemp meeting 

 

 
Hi Thea and Rosemary –  
 
I wanted to circle back on hemp. I have spoken to each of you individually about getting together to 
discuss developing protocols around enforcement. It sounds like tomorrow after 10:30 would work for a 
meeting. If that still works for everyone, I’d love to attend. These are the broad topics Thea identified as 
areas we need to find agreement between DPS and Ag: 
 

- Identifying a protocol for Agency employees performing the sampling and testing; 
- Identifying the mode of destruction of samples with levels over certain levels; and  
- Identifying when referral to law enforcement should occur. 

 
Please let me know when we can get together and if you’d like to meet in person or over the phone. 
 
Thanks! 
 
James  
 
 
__________________ 
James Pepper 
Office of the Governor 
Director of Intergovernmental Affairs and Policy Advisor 
O:   (802) 828-6403 
C:    (802) 279-1086 
 


